
Hi Everyone! 

 

We want to let all of you know of the exciting news for the school. We will be 

moving to a new location! There will be ample parking and more floor space! This 

location is at the Maple Grove Primary gym.  This is wonderful news for Master 

Mason and Mrs. Mason as well. It reduces their stress level for operating the 

store front and it is a win for all of you as it gives you a greatly improved bigger 

facility. Good news is the rates will stay the same based on price and sales tax.  

 

Below are some of the changes you will need to look at: 

1. All tuition will be paid directly to the Battle Ground School District (See 

attached letter explaining) 

2. You can pay and register online. The only caveat is that if you are receiving 

multiple family discounts in that case you will need to call the Battle 

Ground community education office at: 360-885-6584 or you can stop at 

their office at 406 NW 5th Avenue Battle Ground.  

3. There will be no recurring payments.  

4. All tuition must be paid before the first day of class through the Battle 

Ground Community Education.  

5. There will be no prorates or half month tuitions allowed.  

6. Last official class will be Monday, September 25th 

7. New classes at new location will start October 2nd.  

 

If you need help with the registering process please see Mrs. Mason this week 

and she can help you.  Please come see Master Mason or Mrs. Mason if you have 

any questions! 


